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28th June 2021 – 7pm
[Zoom call was adopted due to Covid 19.]
Present:
Committee, Team Reps & Apologies
Present – Kirsti Leask (Chair), Claire Morris (Vice Chair), Leah Henry (secretary), Linda Thomson (Press Secretary), Chloe Howarth (EOSD rep), Charlotte Slater (Website co-ordinator), Beth Mouat (Umpiring Representative), Sanna Aitken (Junior Netball Chair)
 
Team Reps Present – Linda Thomson (Unst), Natalie Constable (Whalsay), Claire Morris (Tulloch Tornadoes), Alison Anderson (Dutch Courage), Valerie Sales (Challengers),  Liza Fullerton (Kinetics), Anna Sutherland (Da McEwans), Leah Henry (Mishaps), Charlotte Slater (Delting), Maisie Unsworth (Kiwis) Louise Birnie (Loungers) Alexis Jamieson (All Sorts), Susan Morrison (Wastside), Aimee Budge (Ness)
Apologies –Kayti Jeromson (fixtures secretary), Kelsea Blades (treasurer), Anne-Marie Robinson (Scallywags)

1. Chairperson Update
Kirsti welcomed the attendees and clarified that this would be a different form of AGM as we can’t reflect fully on the year we have had in terms of netball due to Covid. 

SLNA are hoping to organise Hat nights for a 3 week block in August organised by Claire Morris and Kirsti Leask. This is to try to minimise injuries and get familiar with the modified game. 
Kayti will be finding out about the block bookings – Scalloway Games Hall is being used as a vaccine centre, so the availability of this for netball is still under discussion. 
Teams need to familiarise themselves with the modified game rules. Kirsti has been attending monthly meetings during Covid with Netball Scotland. As we are in Level 0, we are at an advantage to many places in Scotland but at present we will be returning to netball using the modified game. 

Kirsti reiterated we won’t carry on with 2020 leagues, we will be starting from scratch. Sally Sandison will be getting in touch with teams regarding WPO and what needs to be done with juniors on their team. 


2. Treasurer’s Report
Not much spending this year, due to COVID. Kelsea will email reps the details due to her absence tonight. 

3. Umpiring Update 
Beth would like to get folk umpiring after such a break to regain confidence. 
Linda added that we would need video footage of the 11 C level umpires for their qualifications. 

4. Committee Positions
All committee members were happy to carry on their roles for the 2021/2022 year and were nominated and 2nd nominated by different members in the meeting.

5. Any Other Business 
Kirsti will share any updates on the Team Rep WhatsApp group and the SLNA Facebook page. 
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